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To the CRA Board, 

      This is just a short note of appreciation for the CRA decision to hold HYBRID meetings,
in both open session and on ZOOM.  As you know I have encountered great difficulties with
ZOOM -- simply trying to get an open microphone -- that I can no longer attend under the
ZOOM format.  I submit that the confusions involved in trying to get an open line simply
preclude my participating in CRA meetings.  However, now I have an opportunity to avoid
ZOOM impediments, and when the time comes on the appropriate topic I shall utilize
the opportunity.

      In recent months I have lost track of the status of the consultant study of the Grand
Junction corridor for transit.  My understanding was that the work was funded for
$300,000  by a private developer and would take four months to complete.  Is it possible to
obtain a status report on where that effort stands today?

Stephen Henry Kaiser
Citizen Engineer and Historian
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